



Sr. E Davies, Sr. K Tommy, Sr. J Howard, Sr. C Hinton, Sr S McGrath Medical Centre, C/O Sick Bay Tel: 01691 626529

15th May 2023

Dear Parent,

Nursing staff from Ellesmere College would like to raise awareness of breast cancer this summer. As part of this campaign, we plan to collect new and lightly used bras until the end of this term for the charity <u>Against Breast Cancer</u>.

There will be large pink bra collection boxes in the female boarding Houses and Sickbay. The donated underwear is used to fund the charity's vital research in the UK and distributed to areas overseas where there is bra poverty.

For further information please visit: Bra Recycling - Against Breast Cancer

I hope you will give your 'support' to our charity bra collection. It helps reduce land fill, recycle goods and helps the fight against this increasing cancer, especially amongst younger women.

Kind regards,

Davies